
North Central Texas Council of Governments 

FY2018/2019 Solid Waste Public Meeting Summary 
Monday, October 9, 2017 at 10:00 A.M.  

NCTCOG’s Regional Forum Room 
 
 
The following North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) staff were in attendance 
at the Solid Waste Public Meeting: Edith Marvin, Cassidy Campbell, Ryann Cline, and Hannah 
Allen. 
 
NCTCOG staff gave an overview of the forthcoming Solid Waste Program for FY2018 and 2019.  
The total budget for FY2018 and FY2019 is $2,198,474, ($1,099,237 each fiscal year), with a 
total of $1,319,084 allocated for implementation funds ($659,542 each fiscal year). The 
minimum amount for an eligible local government project is $15,000 and the maximum 
$200,000. There will also be a project type for regional collaborative projects (consisting of at 
least 3 eligible entities) which will have a minimum amount of $125,000 and a maximum 
$500,000.   
 
The NCTCOG’s Environment and Development Department is charged with administrating the 
grants. The application will be available on NCTCOG’s website January 8, 2018.  Applications 
will be submitted electronically and all applicants are encouraged to carefully read the 
application documents.  Application scoring will be as follows:  
  

Scoring Criteria Category Local Government 
Project Category 

Regional Collaborative 
Project Category 

Budget 10 points 10 points 

Project Timeline 10 points 10 points 

Addressing Needs and 
Demonstrating Results 

30 points 20 points 

Project Impacts and Benefits 30 points 30 points 

Regional Advancement of 
Materials Management 

20 points 10 points 

Partnerships and Regional 
Impacts 

N/A 20 points 

Total Points 100 100 

 
NCTCOG staff members made themselves available to address any questions attendees might 
have toward completing the application. 
 
Questions and comments posed by attendees:   
 
 

Question: How does the Resource Conservation Council and NCTCOG staff decide 
the split between the NCTCOG Regional Coordination Budget (40% of total 
funding) and the Implementation Projects budget (60% of total funding)? 

 
 

Answer:  NCTCOG has historically received 40% of the total funding to administer the 

implementation grants, provide support to local entities, facilitate workshops and 

trainings, and manage regional websites.   

Additional comments and questions will be accepted until Friday, October 13, 2017.  
 
Please contact Cassidy Campbell at ccampbell@nctcog.org or (817) 695-2368 if you have any 
questions or comments.  
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